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A special meeting of the Board of Supervisors of Albemarle County, Virginia, was called on 
Monday, February 5, 2018, 10:00 a.m., in Room 241, of the County Office Building, 401 McIntire Road, 
Charlottesville, Virginia, for the purpose of allowing a quorum of Board members to convene an open 
meeting, to receive and discuss a presentation of Form-Based Coding for More Livable and Economically 
Stable Communities.  

_____ 
 
The County Attorney determined that there was no need for a special meeting because this was a 

training session and no business was being discussed, heard, considered or transacted.  
_____ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 


